Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
On 31.12.2012 a new British standard came into force regarding the lighting of public roads and amenities and tunnels. This is BS5489-1:2013 Please can you tell me:
1. How many street lights your authority is responsible for?
ANSWER:  35,808
2. How many have been converted to LED to date?
29,682

3. If you haven’t started to replace them yet, when do you plan to start?
Not applicable

4. Who currently supplies your standard and/or LED lighting products?
OrangeTeK

5. Who currently installs your standard and/or LED lighting products?
Balfour Beatty Living Places

6. When is the current contract to supply standard/LED lighting up for tender?
March 2016

7. What is the total budget your authority has set aside to replace all the existing lighting to LED as per BS5489-1:2013?
£13.9 million
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council
Legal Services

1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester, LE1 6UB
E-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


